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Research Analysis 

 

SB 1371 transfers the Office of Homeland Security from the Oklahoma Department of 

Emergency Management to the Department of Public Safety and directs that the Commissioner 

of Public Safety is to be the Homeland Security Advisor. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1371 transfers the Office of Homeland Security from the Oklahoma Department of 

Emergency Management (OEM) to the Department of Public Safety (DPS). Currently, 

approximately Six Hundred Eighty-eight Thousand Three Hundred and Thirty-seven dollars 

($688,337.00) of OEM's appropriated budget is allocated for the Office of Homeland Security. If  

these appropriated funds are transferred to DPS as a result of this measure, there is no anticipated 

direct fiscal impact to the state at this time. 

 

Prepared By: Jay St Clair, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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